


B)  SRAC Construction  

Tamsen Burke updated the Facilities and Programs Committee on the various SRAC construction 

projects noting that the climbing wall project is completed to our expected standards.  Ms. Burke 

noted that the company also fixed all the broken hand holds as well.   

The Mondo Flooring project is under way however there are some areas that still need to be 

replaced due to not having enough product.  The project was delayed due to shipping from 

overseas and customs.  We are working with Hunt Construction to finalize the plan for the 

remainder of the Mondo Flooring project and to discuss a plan to address the recently discovered 

underground leak near the pool.  Ms. Burke noted that this should not impact the MPFS Water 

Polo Tournament later this year.   

Jerry Darrell indicated that the Student Union is also working through the pool heating system 

noting that one of the heat exchangers failed and there is a lot of hammering going on because of 

the way the system was designed.  Mr. Darrell noted that the Student Union is working with Hunt 

Construction to modify this and complete the final fix.  Other projects on the punch list are the 

elevator issue and pool deck draining issue that need to be addressed.  

 

C)  Lane 15 Bowling Center Project 

Jerry Darrell informed the Facilities and Programs Committee Members that the project had a 

slight delay due to a grease trap design that the Fire Marshall would not approve.  Fire Marshall 

has completed all the necessary inspections as of January 23, 2020.  Currently we are waiting on 

the Health Department approval.  The first Health Department inspection resulted in finding 

issues with the coat base which is the base around the flooring and wanted it changed.  Chartwells 

found the tile and installed it.  There is another Health Department inspection on February 3, 

2020.  If the insp




